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NOTE FOR THE ATTENTION OF MARTEN KOKK
DEPUTY PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF ESTONIA

Dear Amb or Kokk,

Please find enclosed a letter regarding the call for applications for designation of EU
reference laboratories in the field of in vitro diagnostic medical devices.

I would be grateful if you could transmit this correspondence to the attention of the
relevant authorities within your country at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
-

Sandra GALLINA
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